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Southwark council uses your personal data to provide a housing
service. The Housing Act 1985 allows us to do this. In order to deliver
a service, the council requires you to provide your personal information
and failure to do so may result in disruption to service provision.

Your personal information will only be used by the appropriate service
departments, which could include sharing your information with the
relevant external organisations. Your information will then be destroyed
when no longer required.

If you are concerned about how the council is using your data, please
contact our Data Protection Officer via dpo@southwark.gov.uk or
on 0207 525 5000.

More information about your rights is available on our website, or via
the Information Commissioner (www.ico.org.uk).



